[bookmark: _GoBack]Wolfeboro Trustees of Trust Funds 
Public Meeting Minutes — Approved 
Tuesday, June 18, 2019 

Trustees in Attendance: 
Barbara Lobdell, Chair
Bree Schuette 
Judy Cole 
Karen Haskell (alternate) 
Guests in Attendance: 
	Christine Collins, Director, Wolfeboro Parks and Recreation 
	Troy Kneff, Wolfeboro Finance Director 

During the June meeting, which was held on Tuesday, June 18, 2019, the following items were addressed. 
(1) The Minutes of the May meeting of the Trustees of Trust were approved with no changes 
(2) Christine Collins presented information about the ongoing restoration of gravestones in Wolfeboro’s cemeteries, as well as other projects and needs. The Trustees agreed to pay for up to $23,000 in requested labor for this project, as well as up to a potential $2,000 in equipment. A voucher was signed in the amount of $453.95 for cemetery markers. 
Additional conversations were had about ongoing cemetery issues, such as the need to ensure that Trust money is only spent on perpetual care plots. The Trustees and Ms. Collins agreed to revert to these issues later in the summer with new Town Manager Jim Pineo. 
(3) Various vouchers were signed for Governor Wentworth School District from different trust funds, including: scholarship payments that were awarded in June 2018. 
(4) An award in the amount of $2,500 was made to The Nick so that they can engage in a restoration/refurbishment program of one of their berms. 
(5) Ms. Lobdell updated the other members on a training that she attended on June 6, 2019 in Concord — this training was designed to equip trustees with the tools and information to more effectively do their jobs. 
(6) The Trustees signed official documents so that Bearing Point Wealth Partners will be able to move over the Trusts, for investment purposes, to Fidelity. 
(7) The meeting was adjourned and the next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, July 16, 2019 at 1:30 pm in Wolfeboro Town Hall. 

These Minutes were prepared and submitted by Bree J. Schuette on June 18, 2019. They were approved with no amendments at the Tuesday, July 16, 2019 meeting of the Trustees of Trusts. 

Electronically signed and submitted by Bree J. Schuette

